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CHAPTER V 

CLOSING 

A. Conclusion 

The execution of the webinar “NEW NORMAL? NO NEED TO 

WORRY! – Introduction to Food and Beverage Operation and Staff 

Grooming in the New Normal Era” on 17th December 2020 via Zoom has 

done well. Participants can attend the webinar well and ask several 

questions according to the topic being discussed. The material presented can 

be accepted and applied. The delivery method is also considered clear 

enough so that it is easy to understand. The execution of activities is also on 

time. Despite some technical glitches in which the music in the video was 

muted, the team was able to improvise by explaining in person. 

B. Suggestion 

Suggestions for each participant so that they can seek more 

information about the guidelines issued by the government related to 

reviving tourism and the economy in Indonesia.  


